October 7, 1966

Attorney Richard Hanna
156 Main Street
Danbury, Connecticut

Dear Myx, Hannas

The Selectuen at their meeting last
evening voted to regquest your further interests in the
matter of acquiring the Dlhy property either through an
option or a2 friendly agreement that the Town will have
an opportunity to purchase when it or any portion of it
is available.

Very truly yours,

Lec P. Carroll
First Selectman



